
ASBESTOS EXCLUSIONARY STATEMENT 

 

A statement by the Architect & Engineer for a construction/renovation project occurring after October, 12, 1988 is 
required as specified by AHERA 763.99 – see below.  EPA/NYS DOH auditors have been looking for these and cite as 
violation where not present and state that where not present, an AHERA style inspection and management plan must be 
performed for such construction.  See also sample letter from A & E serving this purpose.  Where letter is not available, 
documentation of said statement might also be in the form of written statement within project specifications. 

 

 

 

  



 


